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WHAT'S BEEN
HAPPENING IN
NCBEA?

Happy Holidays from North Central 
Business Education Association (NCBEA)!  

Just thought I would reach out and share 
some of the exciting opportunities 
members of our NCBEA region were given in 
the fall and some upcoming events that will 
be occurring this winter, spring and 
summer.

This fall, NCBEA, launched its first book 
club.  In November a group of our members 
met virtually to discuss the book, The 
Energy Bus, by Jon Gordon.  While some of 
the participants had mixed feelings on the 
book chosen, all agreed it was a great way 
to relieve some stress and meet up with 
colleagues in this trying time.  Another 
opportunity members had was through 
Cisco's Network Academy.  Members were 
able to sign up for a free course, Intro to 
Cybersecurity.  Once course was completed, 
they were given a certificate of completion. 

If you are not aware, NCBEA is a part of the 
NBEA and  being a state president of your 
state's professional organization, I hope you 
will share this information with other 
members of your organization.
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Spring
Opportunities
Some great options for this coming 
spring for our members: 

One, another book club will be offered 
mid-February with the book title to be 
announced in January.  Please look on 
our website at that time for additional 
information.

Another course through Cisco Academy 
will be offered.  Members will be able to 
enroll in the course, Entrepreneurship 
for free.  Registration will be available 
via electronic email.  Please let us know 
if this course would be of interest to you 
and we will forward the materials for 
registering.

We are very excited to announce a
summer summit to be held at the
Western Tech's Lunda Center in
LaCrosse, Wisconsin beginning with a
social on Wednesday, July 21 and
ending Friday, July 23, 2021.  

Hotel accommodations will be available
at the Radisson Hotel.

Call for proposals are now available for
presenters at the following link: 
 https://forms.gle/vRoFo5yU4P7Se1g19

Additional information will be
forthcoming

SAVE THE DATE:
Summer Summit
July 21-23, 2021

NCBEA President Michelle Gibson Herman

https://forms.gle/vRoFo5yU4P7Se1g19



